
Station Road redevelopment update  

The initial allocations of Coastal Community Team funding were announced in March and the project 

for the Station Yard redevelopment has been placed on a reserve list for consideration for funding in 

the summer.  

The Coastal Community Team advised; We are pleased that an application to the Coastal Community 

Fund for £995,000 for a Town Manager and Business Hub at Station Road is on the reserve list for 

consideration for funding in the summer. Although disappointed that we did not receive approval this 

month, we remain optimistic of receiving funding for both and are also looking for other appropriate 

grants for both these and other projects that are within the Economic Plan. 

Updates/ meetings will continue to be offered to the existing tenants on a regular basis and the 

Town Council is also looking at alternative sources of funding and will continue to pursue research 

and details for the business plan.  
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